
Social project "With Kyiv and for Kyiv" (October 6, 2018) 
On October 6, 2018, at Pedagogical Institute, the opening of the ninth stage of 

the social project "With Kyiv and for Kyiv" took place. 
The first meeting with children and their parents within the social project was 

"Traveling in the world of games, fairy tales, and fantasy" with the participation of 
2nd year students of specialty "Primary Education" and "Preschool Education", who 
dramatized a tale of Irina Tovkach "About a Watermelon", run a cheerful relay and at 
the end all together blew soap bubbles. 

Children and their parents, who were given delicious watermelon recipes, 
students who took part in the social project for the first time enjoyed time spent 
together a lot. 

Moderator: Iriya Tovkach, the senior lecturer of the Department of Preschool 
Education. 
 


